
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christianchristian.soura@scdhhs.gov

Date: 9/26/2015 12:29:46 PM
Subject: Re: Review Needed

Thanks. Why are you emailing me at 12:48 on a Friday night/Saturday morning?  Don't you sleep 
and/or have weekend fun? 


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 26, 2015, at 12:48 AM, "Christian L. Soura" <Christian.Soura@scdhhs.gov> wrote:


    Our legal folks are comfortable - finance is doing a final confirmation of the figures.  Thanks.

CLS


Christian L. Soura
Director
SC Department of Health and Human Services

(803) 898-2504
Christian.Soura@scdhhs.gov

From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 12:49 PM
 
To: Byron Roberts; Derrick, Barbara
 
Cc: Christian L. Soura; Alford, Susan
 
Subject: Review Needed
 
Please review and confirm that it is accurate as it pertains to your agency. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the 
disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the 
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intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is 
STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


